
JYS News
Newsletter: 01 ~ 12th September 2025    

Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Monday 15  September - Curriculum letters issued this weekth

Tuesday 16  September - History Man (Paul Ullson) visit Y6 - Mayansth

Friday 19  September - YR coffee morning (8:45 - 9:30)th

Friday 19  September - CFT performance for Yr 1 and 2th

Thursday 25  September - Swimming starts for Years 4 and 5.th

Monday 29  September - Year 5 Roman Dayth

Monday 6  October - Year 5 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palaceth

Thursday 9  October - Official School opening (more info follow)th

October 22  and 23  - Parents Evenings (info to follow)nd rd

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

A New School Year - A New School Building!
We are thrilled to report that the transition to our new building on
Minerva has been an overwhelming success! The excitement
among the children has been visible as they explore and engage
with all the fantastic new features, from the forest themed library to
the vibrant playground. It's heartwarming to hear them express how
privileged they feel to be the first occupants of a space that will
serve future generations of JYS students. This new chapter is not
just about enjoying our wonderful new facilities but also about
fostering a sense of stewardship and responsibility towards
maintaining this environment for those who will follow us. We
extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone for your unwavering
support and the positive feedback we've received during our first
week. Your encouragement has been invaluable as we've adjusted
and settled in. Over the next few weeks we may provide brief
updates on minor routine tweaks but so far everything is running
smoothly, thanks to your cooperation!

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:
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Autumn Term


